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Summer internship at the ÅIPI 
 
Statements of interest for a summer internship at the Åland Islands Peace Institute can be submitted by 
email no later than 31 February. Applications should include a letter of motivation, highlighting also the 
applicant’s qualifications and areas of interest, a full CV and the contact details to possible reference per-
sons. Priority will be given to students with a manifest interest in one or more of the Institute’s areas of 
interest. Applications shall be sent by email to Bror Myllykoski at bror(at)peace.ax. Decisions are made 
within the month of March.  

The Åland Islands Peace Institute works practically and with re-
search into peace and conflict issues in a broadly defined sense, with 
Åland and the special status that Åland enjoys under international 
law as a point of departure. The Peace Institute is an independent 
charitable foundation founded in 1992. The Board of the Institute 
takes decisions on the overall activities of the Institute, while the 
Research Council is responsible for the scientific direction of the 
research activities of the Institute. The Institute holds consultative 
status with the UN Economic and Social Council ECOSOC. For 
more information see www.peace.ax 

The Åland Islands Peace Institute offers its interns a stimulating 
professional environment, responsible tasks, supervision and feed-
back. We consider internships as a way to support education and the 
development of competence and expertise in our areas of interest. 
However, the Peace Institute has only limited capacities to host in-
terns in terms of space and funding, which is why we cannot host all 
applicants. 

As an intern you are not required to have a certain education background or study a specific subject as 
long as your areas of interest correspond to the Institute’s, i.e. questions related to peace, security, minori-
ties, autonomy and gender issues. We also host interns with an interest in IT, communication, our library 
and archive. Which task will be assigned to you depends on your own interests but also on our current 
projects and activities planned during the period of the internship. 

For Ålandic students there is an opportunity to receive funding for an internship through AMS. Other 
interns are encouraged to apply for funding from their higher education institutions, foundations or other 
sources.  

We can host interns throughout the whole year depending on the availability of workspace and supervi-
sion.  During the summer months we can host a maximum of two to three interns. For more information 
about our internship programme and previous inters see http://peace.ax/en/education/internshop or contact 
Bror Myllykoski, bror(at)peace.ax, tel. +358 18 23238. We are looking forward to receiving your applica-
tion! 


